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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

It doesn't feel like we're being heard in this comment process.

Any plan for the Mendenhall Glacier Recreation Area adopted by the Forest Service should specify no
expanded bus parking, and remote parking with existing capacity for cars and buses during the
summer with an electric shuttle system to move visitors to the facilities. Any boats on the lake

should be electric, not diesel. The future needs to be clean and conscious of climate change,
renewable energy and sustainability. If you can't sell that to your bosses, then frame it as a bid

to keep maintenance and cleanup costs down.

Th ou,

-Carl Brodersen



